
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
The Eureka Police Department is seeking the publics assistance in locating a vehicle 
associated with the homicide, which occurred at St. Bernard’s Rectory on 1-1-2014. 
 
The vehicle is described as a dark grey Nissan Altima Hybrid, bearing California license 
plate 6NDW400. 
 
The Eureka Police Department requests that if the public has information regarding the 
vehicle’s whereabouts or if the vehicle is located, do not approach the vehicle, and 
contact the Eureka Police Department Communications Center at 707-441-4044.  
   

Sergeant Patrick O’Neill 
707-441-4081 ext. 1104 

 

      

  
 

   


